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STAFFING UPDATES 

 
The Department of Anaesthesiology has three 
updates to report.  Dr. Michael McMullen 
commenced on June 11 and converted to a 
fully-SEAMO physician on July 01.  Dr. Rene 
Allard will commence on August 20 as a new 
fee-for-service GFT and Dr. Robert Tanzola will 
commence as a replacement GFT on 
September 01. 
 
Dr. Andrew Reid commenced on July 01 in the 
Department of Emergency Medicine In a new 
GFT position.  Two new non –GFTs also 
commenced on Jul 01.  All of these positions are 
funded from the Department.  
 
Dr Glenn Brown commenced July 01 as the 
Head of the Department of Family Medicine 
replacing Dr. Walter Rosser, who will continue in 
Family Medicine as an adjunct 2.    Dr. 
Lawrence Leung also commenced July 01 as a 
replacement GFT funded through the FHN. On 
September 04, Dr. Karen Hall will commence in 
a new GFT position, funded through the FHN, 
and Dr. David Barber will commence as a 
replacement GFT. In addition, a new non-GFT 
position commenced July 01. 
 
Dr. Roy Ilan commenced July 01 as a new GFT 
in the Department of Medicine, division of 
General Internal Medicine. This position is a 
SEAMO and fee-for-service blended position. 
 
Dr. Nicholas Braithwaite commenced May 01 as 
a SEAMO funded GFT in the Department of 
Obstetrics and Gynaecology. 

Dr. Dawa Samdup commenced March 19 in the 
Department of Paediatrics with a CSPO 
restricted license.  As well, a non-GFT position 
will commence July 17 in the department 
 
The Department of Psychiatry recruited Dr. 
Alina Marin, who commenced July 01, as a 
replacement GFT. A fee-for-service Adjunct 2 
appointment commenced July 01. 
Dr. Davide Bardana commenced a fee-for-
service appointment on July 01 in the 
Department of Surgery, division of 
Orthopaedic Surgery. 
 
Dr. Stephen Steele commenced as a 
replacement GFT in the Department of 
Urology on July 01. 
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SEAMO BUDGET APPROVED 
SEAMO Governing Committee approved the SEAMO Operating Budget for 2007/2008.  A 
copy of the Budget can be obtained by contacting the SEAMO office at 
seamo@meds.queensu.ca 
 


